[bookmark: _GoBack]The CDC (https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/faq.html), the World Health Organization (https://www.who.int/news-room/q-a-detail/q-a-coronaviruses), and the Surgeon General have indicated that there is currently no evidence that COVID-19 is being spread through the mail.” 

To avoid unnecessary contact. Gloves can be worn to minimize direct hand contact. If gloves are not worn, use proper handwashing after contact. 


